From: yendrof(@sbcglobal.net

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 3:23 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposed Speculative Position Limits on Energy
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Fordney Remer
137 N. Huron Road
Linwood, MI 48634-9535

April 13, 2010

David Stawick

Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre

1155 21st Street, NW

Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

Just eliminate oil speculation completely. Start drilling right here in

the United States in the untapped oil fields in the northern states. It's

time look the tree huggers in the face and tell them enough is enough. We
have the technology to drill for oil and still preserve the wildlife

habitat. Help make this country strong again by eliminating our dependency
on foreign products, starting with OIL production right here. This will do
more to control sky rocketing oil and gas prices more than speculating on
what the Middle East will do. WE can control our prices right here in The
U.S. by doing this. As a bonus, this would create much needed jobs here in

America for AMERICANS, not illegal aliens.

Sincerely,

Fordney Remer
989-697-3968



